
http://www.essex-security.com/ 
Please visit our website and provide us your 
valuable suggestions and feedback for 
improvements. You can email us your 
feedback on info@essex-security.com. 
 

 

WELCOME TO NOVEMBER’2016 NEWSLETTER 

Festival season is here. Busiest time of year is upon us. So it is in our Office as well. ESS has 

dealing with the new clients and new contracts of manned security have been almost finalized. 

 

ESS is starting a new contract for key holding for Charity Company in very reasonable 

competitive price rate. 

 
Words of praises and appreciation were all over place in our meeting with one of our client, 

to take courage and dedication of staff who are working at UKPN sites in this cold and 

freezing weather. 

 

 Our Vision                                                           Director- M Ali Qaiser 

 
ESS has three fantastic news to share this week. First of all, congrats to our Director Mr. Muhammad Ali Qaiser who 

has vast experience in promoting the excellent Services in security industry contracts and maintained reliable quality 

manned security Services to client Saxby ltd, which owns BURGER KING Restaurant at Lewisham. Client is Very 

satisfied with the services and happy to extend the hours at this franchise by Next week. 

 

Secondly, Mr. Muhammad Ali Qaiser appreciated his team especially to our head of Compliance and operations Mr. 

Mudassar Ali for achieving good relation with the clients and didn’t find any complaints from clients side .On the 

satisfactory performance, Client SAXBY Ltd has offered to Essex Security Solutions to Provide a security services at 

their other franchise restaurant at Harlesden. 

 

News Updates from Compliance and Operations team- Mudassar Ali 

 
We are hiring now, staff to cover Burger King Harlesden. Negotiations are underway to provide security services to 

more restaurants of same client, especially in South East, where our client, Saxby Ltd is based. 

Staff is encouraged to not take holidays and any day off in the month of December as this is the busiest time of the 

year.  

Internal Audit will be taking place in January and it is very important that every new member of staff got his file 

completed. It is an employee’s responsibilities that vetting is completed . Please always provide maximum contact 

 information of your previous employers.
 

 

 

 

Employee of the Quarter: 

Essex security solutions ltd will be having an award of Employee of the quarter. All of the staff will be 

judged on their individual perfomance and a feedback will be taken from client. Once done that, an 

employee of the quarter will be announced in our next news letter and an award of £30 shopping voucher 

will be awarded. 

 

Burger Harlesden is a new sites starting from January 2017. 

 

We wish all of our staff a very Happy Christmas and New year. 

 

 

                    
ESSEX SECURITY SOLUTIONS LTD 

 

 

Please note our opening times are 

Monday till Thursday 10:00 – 18:00 

You can reach to control 24 hrs on 

Tel: 020 348 92230 
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